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Executive Summary: 

· There has been much discussion within the council and individual chapters regarding: MLA Bylaws: Article XI: Chapters of the Association; Section 5: Officers and Committee Chairs; which states: Officers of Chapters and Chairs of Chapter Standing Committees are required to be Voting Members of the Association.  
· In April 2018, elections were held.  Donna Berryman was elected as chair-elect.   Six names were submitted to the chair of the Nominating Committee for the ballot.  

· Merger talks between NJ/NY and Philadelphia Chapters are still happening.  No real progress to date.  

· 2019 Majors/MLA Chapter Project of the Year has been advertised requesting submissions.  
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